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The federal government requires a report after each primary and general election that includes a full 

accounting of the uses of the CARES Act and an explanation of how the funds were used to prevent, 

prepare for, and respond to coronavirus.  Please submit this narrative to elections@utah.gov no later 

than July 16, 2020. 

 

1. How did the county use the funds to address the pandemic? 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2. What were some challenges and major issues the county faced in responding to the pandemic? 

 

 

Millard County purchased a new ballot drop box for our office to avoid as much foot 
traffic as possible.  We also sent letters and published notices in the paper regarding 
the processes and the All vote by mail information.  We also paid for return postage if 
someone failed to include a stamp when mailing their ballot.  

Our election really went pretty smooth.  Our voters are used to the by mail option and 
not too many people made inquiries on how to return their ballot.  We had a few people 
come into the office; however, we have glass in between us and the public; we have 
and provided masks to our staff along with gloves.  Our foot traffic was bare minimum.   


